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ARTESIA, OFFICE

File: SJ0-14-WF

Re: Carter Gas Com No. 1
Unit J, Section 18, T-23-S, R-28-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0i1 Conservation Division

P. 0. Drawer DD

Artesia, NM 88210

Attention: Leslie A. Clements
Gentlemen:

Reference the phone conversation of January 3, 1984 between Mr. Clements
and Mr. McRae of this office concerning the Carter Gas Com No. 1. The
conversation was in regards to your letter dated October 31, 1983 (copy
attached) advising that the location needs to be cleaned up and working
pits covered on the subject well.

As discussed, the location clean up is being delayed due to current
lTitigation with the landowner. The location will be cleaned up as
instructed upon settlement of this legal matter, hopefully within 30-45
days.

If you have any questions, contact D. L. Blazer, phone 393-1781.

Yours very truly,

el felo

Attachment



